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Friday 23rd May 2025 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 
Weekly Update 

 

Students in Years 11 and 13 should be very proud of their performance in exams. I’m sure 

that they will put the half-term holiday to good use, blending revision with rest and relaxation.  

 

My thanks also to the colleagues who supported the Duke of Edinburgh trips over the 

weekend.   

 

Expectations Focus 

The final half-term is always the right time to re-focus the students in order to ensure that it 

remains productive (and to avoid ‘drifting’ towards the summer holiday). On the first day back 

students in Years 7-10 will have assemblies with senior leaders to set out our expectations for 

the rest of the year. We know that such messages are always better understood by the 

students (and therefore more impactful) when parents and carers are reinforcing the same 

messages. Therefore, I would be very grateful if you could review the separate communication 

regarding this initiative and support your child to understand what we are doing and why. As 

always, should you have any questions or comments, please contact us.  

 

Exam Support 

Should you need to contact us during the exam period, please don’t hesitate to email: 

▪ Miss Taylor (Head of Year 11): dtaylor@emmbrook.wokingham.sch.uk 

▪ Mrs Panesar (Assistant Headteacher, Year 11): lpanesar@emmbrook.wokingham.sch.uk 

▪ Mr Constable (Head of Sixth Form): dconstable@emmbrook.wokingham.sch.uk 

▪ Mr Whitehouse (AHT, Year 13 & exams): pwhitehouse@emmbrook.wokingham.sch.uk 

▪ Mr Weeks (Exams Officer): sweeks@emmbrook.wokingham.sch.uk 

 
Summer Concert 
Remember to save the date for our Summer Concert to be held on Wednesday 9th July. More 
information will follow.  
 

I hope that all of the students enjoy a good half-term break. The final half-term of the 

academic year begins at 8.20am on Monday 2nd June.  

 

Best wishes, 

 
Nick McSweeney 

Headteacher 
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